
Wareham Police to give back
to  the  community  by  giving
away $50 gift cards
In a show of support to the Wareham restaurants and grocery
stores struggling through this difficult time and in an effort
to give back to the community that has supported them, the
members of the Wareham Police Department are purchasing $50.00
gift cards from every Wareham restaurant and grocery store.

Unfortunately, some restaurants have closed during this time
but gift cards will be purchased once they reopen.

The department members plan on distributing the gift cards
throughout the year to local families in need. If anyone knows
of a family that would benefit from a gift card please contact
any  member  of  the  Wareham  Police  Department.  Contact
information can be found on the Wareham Police Department
website.
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